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Hemp-Derived Intoxicants Need Better Cannabis Law Guardrails

 

Andrew Kline authored an article for Bloomberg Law titled "Hemp-Derived Intoxicants Need Better Cannabis
Law Guardrails" stating that more attention should be paid to regulating hemp-derived intoxicants that are
readily available to consumers.

Hemp-derived consumable products share an important trait with the state-regulated marijuana industry—both
manufacture intoxicating substances that are derived from the cannabis plant.

Click here to read full article in Bloomberg Law 
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